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Georgia Institute of Technology
NEELY NUCLEAR RESEARCH CENTER
900 ATLANTIC DRIVE

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30332-0425
LA (404a) 884-36800

November 7, 1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 Metsrial trapgm;

Attention: Document Control Desk
Subject: Transfer of GTRR Fuel
Gentlemen:

The attached memo about the GTRR fuel transfer contains 2.790
information.

Should you have any questions, please let me know. My
telephone number is 404-894-3600.

Sincerely,

TP~ 5Ty

R. A. Karam, Ph.D., Director
RAK/dmcg
attachment

cc: Mr. Stewart Ebneter, Region II
Mr., Marvin Mendonca, Headquarters
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